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11th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Period 6: Business Studies  
 
Following the mock examinations in November 2023 we have identified areas that your son / daughter 
requires additional support on to help them to achieve in the summer examinations. With this in mind we 
will be running period 6 revision sessions from Tuesday 23rd January 2024 from 3.10pm – 4.10pm. The focus 
will be on exam style as well knowledge areas to help support their achievement in the next round of mock 
examinations and in the final summer examinations. 
 
In order to support the students with their progress in A Level Business Studies they have all been provided 
with a knowledge organiser booklet and will receive revision guides in the new year. 
 
If you would like to discuss attendance to period 6 please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss N Bassett        Ms E O’Connor 
Head of Business Studies       Headteacher 
Nina.bassett@cncs.school        Emma.french@cncs.school  
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